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News Reading 
 

Math 
 

Social 
Studies/Science 

 
Thank you to John for 
being our Lucky Dog! 
 
Reminders:  
 
Remind your child that 
they can wear their 
traditional Hmong New 
Year clothing for our 
Thanksgiving 
celebration on Monday. 
 
Early Release 
Wednesday @ 1:00 
 
Have a Wonderful 
Thanksgiving! 

 
This week we started 

research on caring for, 
feeding and knowing 
the behaviors of a pet.  

We took the 
information that we 
obtained and wrote 

persuasive paragraphs 
about why our pet 

would be the best pet to 
have.  Students had to 
back up their opinions 
with facts that they had 

researched. 
 
 

 
We finished Topic 5.  

Look for the scores for 
this test to come home on 

Friday. 
 

Our next Topic will also 
be Multiplication.  We 

will be using known facts 
to help us with harder 

facts like 3, 4, 6, 7 and 8. 
 

Remember homework for 
Math is assigned every 

Monday through 
Thursday, unless we are 
giving a topic test that 

week. 

 
We used our Social 

Studies time this week to 
work on some 

Thanksgiving activities.  
Students made placemats 

for our Thanksgiving 
celebration on Monday.  
They also participated in 

a writing contest with 
other 3rd, 4th and 5th 

graders about what they 
are thankful for. 

Week of November 16 


